
     

 

Tikokino Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,  
 

We had a number of students, and a few parents, 
take part in the Mud Run on Sunday. What a heck 
of an event it is, certainly takes one out of their 
comfort zones! In planning for next year, we will 
enter an event as a whole school that is more 
family friendly. 
 

We have our Music Concert next Thursday 
evening @ 5:30pm. This is an excellent 
celebration of our music students' hard work. 
Thank you to Gine for all the work she is putting 
into this. We are mindful of time, so we will have 
a number of students play in small groups. 
 

Our Interschool Athletics team competed well on 
Tuesday evening until the rain hit! Fortunately, 
we will meet again on Tuesday to finish the 
remaining events. We have a number of 
students who have made the sprint finals or are 
still waiting to compete in the jumping.  
 

We are excited to be holding our Ngati Whai 
Performance and Hangi on Wednesday 7th 
December at 5:30pm. This year we have opened 
it up to the Tikokino Community. Please see the 
attached invite. Also, it is vital that all families 
inform Kate Archer in the office, what size hangi 
meal they will need.  
 

On Tuesday next week, we are off to see 
Ongaonga's school production. You would have 
received the letter and permission slip. Please 
return it to school ASAP. 
 

On Friday evening, our seniors are competing in 
the CHB Top School event. This is a number of 
challenges to test our students' ability to work 
together as a team. Good luck team! 
 

Room 1 students have their overnight camp at 
school tomorrow night. We look forward to 
swimming, students’ cooking their own dinner 
on camping cookers, treasure hunt, roasting 
marshmallows on open fires, watching a movie 
and sleeping in tents.  
 

Have a great weekend. 
 

Regards, 
Hamish. 
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Year 7 & 8 Students – Programming Drones at 
Technology, Waipawa School. 

 
 

Students of the Week 
 

Room 1: Nathan and Sam for excellent effort in 
their writing this week. 
Room 2: Leo for his hard work in maths.  
Room 3: Daniel for his awesome attitude towards 
reading. 

 

Tikokino 100% 

- Today, Tomorrow, Together 

Week  7  Term 2.  
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Phone: 06 8565 833 
office@tikokino.school.nz 
Principal: Hamish Natusch 06 8565738 
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